
TELEPHONE f02 
IRON RIVER, MICHIGAN 

March 20, 1956 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnutport , Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Your reception report is hereby confirmed in every detail. 

Thanks very much for tuning in to our DX program of March 

5th. Our reception reports totaled 3$ ranging from Coast 

to Coast and from Montreal, Canada to Arlington, Virginia. 

Most of them reported some interference from WNOR, Norfolk 

but our signal overrode it suf iciently to be understandable. 

Sincerely, 

RADIO STATION WIKB 

Lester Patten 
CHIEF ENGINEER 


